
 
 
 

 
 
 

REMINDER 
TO: ALL GROUP WATER SCHEMES 

 
RE: 2022-2024 MULTI ANNUAL RURAL WATER PROGRAMME 

(MARWP). 
 
 

Mayo County Council has been advised by the Department of Housing, Local 
Government & Heritage that its submission for funding for capital works to 
Group Water schemes under the above programme must be submitted before 
the end of September 2021. 
 
Group Water Schemes who wish to be included in this request for funding 
should immediately assess their schemes and decide where they think 
upgrading or improvements are required to their scheme. 
 
The scheme should send an expression of interest to us at 
ruralwater@mayococo.ie. The deadline for receipt of expressions of interest is 
Thursday 3rd June 2021; expressions of interest received after this date will not 
be considered for funding. 
 
We will contact schemes to discuss and advise them in relation to their request 
before including in our MARWP submission. 
 
Information on categories of funding is available from our office. 
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